Draft EU organic regulation and Fair Trade producers
Draft template letter to be adapted and sent to your:
1) Minister for Agriculture in the case of Fair Trade organisations from the EU
2) Minister for Trade in the case of non-EU Fair Trade organisations
Add location and date 
Dear XXXX
(you can replace the proposed test below by a more personal introduction of your organisation –giving some figures and showing you care about Fair Trade organic producers)

Fairtrade International and the World Fair Trade Organization bring together an estimate of 2.5 million Fair Trade producers and workers from 70 countries, 24 labelling initiatives, over 500 specialised Fair Trade importers, 4,000 World Shops and more than 100,000 volunteers.

The European Commission issued on 24 March 2014 a proposal for a new EU Organic Regulation, which is now being discussed by the European Parliament and Council of Ministers.
The Fair Trade movement has serious concerns with regard to the impact for the organic sector and more specifically to third country producers and traders who export and import products from third countries into the EU. 
In particular, we are concerned by the EC proposal to change the current system of “equivalence” with EU legislation by a system requiring “full compliance” which would have serious negative impact on non-EU producers and EU consumers alike. 

Enclosed you will find a detailed position paper and analysis by the Fair Trade Advocacy Office.

I am writing to personally make you aware of our concerns and would be most pleased if you could share with me the position and actions that our government is taking with regard to these worrying legislative developments at EU level.

I thank you very much in advance
Yours sincerely

(add your name and sign)

